
NOTICE TO RESIDENTS
TOWN OF CRESCENT

MINUTES FOR
MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING

TUESDAY, March 12, 2013
6:00 P.M., CRESCENT TOWN HALL

CALL TO ORDER
Chairman Bill Treder called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.  The meeting was properly posted.

ROLL CALL
Roll Call was taken.  Members present were:

 William Treder, Chairman   Tracy Hartman, Clerk
 Adrian Turgeon, Supervisor II  Carla Fletcher, Treasurer
 

APPROVAL OF AGENDA

Motion by Turgeon to approve the agenda.  Seconded by Treder.  All aye.  Motion carried.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES

Motion by Turgeon to approve the minutes from Feb. 12,2013.  Seconded by Treder. All aye. 
Motion carried.

TREASURER’S REPORT

A written report was received by Treasurer, Carla Fletcher.  

FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT AND APPROVAL OF PURCHASES

Ken Orton was present and gave an oral and written report.  No calls in February.  Received his 
items for the 50/50 DNR grant, needs reimbursement from the town.  They are also working on 
getting a copy of all of the by-laws to all fire department members.  The dumpster keeps getting 
pushed over during snowstorms, Orton would like to have a spot cleared for it.  Treder reported 
that the survey has been completed for the property exchange.  

FIRST RESPONDER’S REPORT AND APPROVAL OF PURCHASES

Greg Zeske was presend and gave an oral and written report. Six calls in the month of February 
in Crescent.  Zeske purchased a lock box for reports. They also received a $250 donation from 
the Nordic Ski meet that they worked at.

COUNTY BOARD SUPERVISOR’S REPORT

Martini reported that there is a lot of discussion about mergers within Departments.  They are 
working towards merging the Sheriffs department and emergency management.  They are also 



discussing opening Hwy's and/or county forests for ATV's.  There will be a joint hearing in June 
regarding changes to Shoreland Zoning. 

Town Lakes Committee has started meeting.  Martini has been appointed President.  They are 
working on including other lakes in Crescent.  There is also a Lakes Convention in Green Bay 
that they will be attending.

LIBRARY REPORT
Whidden reported that there was a Meeting today that was contested.  There was a mother 
upset about the Sports illustrated swimsuit issue.  There has been an issue with the cost of snow 
removal and it is over budget.  There has been an increase in insurance premiums and they are 
cutting other areas to make up for that.  Victoria Houston has been voted to be the art 
assessment person so that people can display their art in the library.  

TOWN PLAN COMMISSION REPORT
None

UNIFORM DWELLING INSPECTOR’S REPORT
None

OLD BUSINESS
Discussion/Possible Decision RE:   None

NEW BUSINESS
Discussion/Possible Decision RE:  Approve Applications for Operator’s Licenses
None
Discussion/Possible Decision RE:  Approve Driveway Permits
None

FIFTEEN MINUTES OF PUBLIC DISCUSSION
Turgeon was looking at the sand/salt and we are almost out.  If we run out we will have to try to 
get some from other sources. Weight Limits go into effect next Wednesday, March 20th.  They 
will coincide with Oneida County weight limits. The April meeting will be rescheduled to April 
16th, immediately following the Annual Meeting.

REVIEW CORRESPONDENCE
Received the offer to purchase for the land transfer.

APPROVAL OF VOUCHERS

Motion by Treder to approve vouchers as submitted and adjourn at 7:15 p.m.  Seconded by 
Turgeon.  All aye.  Motion carried.

Respectfully submitted,
Tracy Hartman
Municipal Clerk


